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Greetings my sisters in Christ! We have prepared the flame which has already started in us, so we can become a light that shines 
through the darkness to enable us to do God’s missions in the world. 

Officers’ Training was held January 12, 2013 at Arial UMC in Easley.  We are so proud of Arial.  They re-organized in 2012 and hosted the 
cluster meeting for Zone 4.  The theme was “Preparing The Flame.”  The speaker was Bernetha Orr, who is pursuing the Candidacy Pro-
cess for the Ministry and a member of John Wesley UMC in Easley.  She was excellent!  We had 69 in attendance. Thank you Rev. Roger 
Gwinn, Pastor; congregation; Jean Watson, UMW President; Kelly Mathis; and the Local UMW Unit for hosting the training.  Thanks to 
John Wesley, Fairfield, and Easley Chapel for helping Arial with refreshments.  Thanks also to the skit performers:  Rev. Kempie Shep-
ard, Josephine Bowens and Johnnie Jackson.  This was Gwendolyn Brown’s first event as vice president and she did an excellent job! 

Wow!  We made our pledge of $37,500.00 because you are so dedicated to mission.  Our total pledge amount paid was $38,518.36.  
Thank you UMW and Crystal Lewis for your loving hearts and hard work. 

The Executive Committee Meeting was hosted by Mount Zion UMC in Central, February 4, 2013.  Thank you Rev. Kurt McPherson, Pas-
tor; Elizabeth Finley, UMW President; and Local UMW for hosting the Executive Committee.  The soup and desserts were delicious.  
Tables were decorated with flowers and valentines. 

Legislative Advocacy Day was February 19, 2013, at Epworth Children’s Home in Columbia. We had 15 UMW from the Anderson District.  
First UMC (8), Grace- Williamson (3), Trinity-And. (2), Fairfield  (1), and John Wesley (Easley) (1) 

The Anderson District UMW Executive Committee is asking all Local Units to give $10.00 to the Sandy Flood Relief Fund, providing your 
unit has not made a previous contribution.  Send the money to Crystal Lewis, District Treasurer for UMCOR- Sandy Flood Relief Fund.  
Thank you! 

The SCCUMW Executive Team is asking all local UMW units to give a second mile gift of $1.00 per member in 2013 to be divided among 
our 5 mission projects.  You may, of course give more.  Send the money before 4th quarter.  This does not count toward your 5 mission 
project award. 

Mary McLeod Bethune, an African American, was born on July 10, 1875 in Maysville, SC.  She was number 15 of 17 children.  She gradu-
ated from Scotia Seminary (now Barbara Scotia College) in Concord, NC.  She was an Educator and Civil Rights Activist.  Bethune 
founded the Daytona Normal and Industrial Institute in 1904, which later merged and became Bethune-Cookman College.  She died in 
1955.  The SC Highway Department is selling License Plates in memory of her for $54.00, of which $30.00 will go toward missions. 

Visitation:  Crystal Lewis and I did a workshop on “Where The Money Goes” at Grace UMC in Pickens.   If you need help or have ques-
tions, call or e-mail us anytime. 

“Day Apart” is April 13, 2013 at the Hospice of the Upstate in Anderson.  The speaker is Rev. Brenda Washington, pastor of New Begin-
ning and Minus Chapel UMC in Greenville.                                                                                                                                   

Your Sister-In-Christ,  

Jane Hallums 
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Advocacy Day 

 SCHEDULE FOR MARCH, APRIL, MAY 
ASAP Make reservations for Mission U in Spartanburg (all forms this newsletter) 

April 3 Reservation deadline — Anderson District Day Apart (information and form  this newsletter) 

April 13 Anderson District Day Apart 

April 24 Reservation deadline — Come Together Be Together (information and form this newsletter) 

May 3-4, 4-5 SCCUMW Spiritual Growth Retreat — Lake Junaluska (information December, 2012 newsletter) 

May 6 Executive Committee Meeting—John Wesley, Easley—209 St. Paul Rd., Easley, SC — 6:30 PM 

May 18 Come Together Be Together 

Oct. 25-26 SCCUMW Annual Meeting — Bethel UMC—Spartanburg, SC 

















Mission Opportunities 

From Becky More: 

 Killingsworth Home desperately needs quarters for resi-
dents’ laundry.  Spread the word 

Most or our residents are newly employed and are paying probation fees, fines, court 
costs , and child support or other debts. 

We always encourage them to do this as a practice of healthy and appropriate personal 
and social responsibility. 
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